
 

Pine Ridge 
Education Center   

June 13, 2023 

Extended School Year 
Soaring to Success 

We are excited to Welcome our students to 
Soar Summer Experience and Extended 
School Year. These summer programs are 
devised for students with Individualized 
Education Plans and academic deficiencies.  

Summer learning is an opportunity to have 
face-to-face instruction targeting the specific 
needs of students. Our students will have 
academic interventions and related services 
identified in their plans. We would like to 
maximize our efforts this summer to ensure 
student achievement.  

It is vital that all students invited to these 
programs attend. It is critical to have each student in attendance 
beginning with the first day of Summer Experience on June 20, 2023. 
Students will be afforded free breakfast and lunch along with 
academic, attendance, and positive behavior incentives. We 
look forward to having your child, "Let’s SOAR this, Summer!” 

Intern Principal,  

Ameerah A. Pompilus 

 Broward County 
Public Schools  
SOAR Programs  

The BCPS Summer Experience 
Program is designed for children 
who meet eligibility criteria 
demonstrating a need for 
additional instruction and time 
spent learning.  Students who 
meet eligibility criteria are invited 
by the home school to 
participate.  The program runs 
for 22 instructional days and is 
being hosted at 52 sites across 
the district.  The Summer 
Experience Program includes 
free breakfast and lunch and 
transportation for qualified 
students.  For additional 
information, families should 
contact their child's home 
school.   

Summer Experience Operations 
June 20, 2023, through July 27, 2023 
Monday - Thursday, four hours a day 

Hours: 9:30 am -1:30 pm 

 

 



 

Welcome  
Samantha Shortridge  
 

I am excited to work with 
the amazing students at 
Pine Ridge for the 
summer, which promises 
to be a wonderful 
experience. Soaring to 
excellence requires three 
things: attendance, 
motivation, and full 
participation. 

 

“My team and I will be the wind beneath their 
wings.” We will assist in ensuring goals are met 
and they leave being even more prepared for the 
school year ahead. Together we can, so let’s 
SOAR together! 

ESY Site Lead/ESE Specialist, 

Samantha Shortridge 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


